
RECYCLE YOUR BATS

Please bring your aluminum bats with the grips 
removed to the snack bar at any Antelope Little 
League Event - Les Schwab Field 
QUESTIONS? EMAIL: 
EQUIPMENTMANAGER@ANTELOPELITTLELEAGUE.COM 

Aluminum bats that do not have the above symbol are not allowed 
(as of 1/2018) 

What can you do with your old aluminum bats? 
Give to Antelope Little League and we will recycle FOR YOU  

with all proceeds benefiting our players


